
Trustees of the Trust Funds 
 
Meeting Location:  New Ipswich Town Office, 661 Turnpike Road, New Ipswich 
 
Meeting Date:  December 8, 2020 
 
Attendees:  Bentti Hoiska and Robert Zinsmeister 
 
Meeting was called to order at 12:00pm 
 
Old Business:  none 
 
New Business: 
 
The auditors have requested information regarding the $4,115 distribution from 
the New Ipswich General Trust Fund (electric Light) of December 2019.  The 
necessary data is contained in the minutes of the Trustees meeting of December 
10, 2019, a copy of which was provided. 
 
Forms requesting distributions were completed and submitted by FAX for the 
following: 
 
Police Dept Expendable CRF  2020 Ford police cruiser $50,895.59 
Revaluation CRF    revaluation   $35,050.00 
 
A deposit was prepared and submitted for funds received from the Mascenic 
Regional School in the amount of $45,000.00 to be deposited as follows: 
 
Special Education CRF  $25,000.00 
Healthcare CRF   $10,000.00 
Food Service Equipment CRF $10,000.00. 
 
In an attempt to prepare the electric light distribution for this year.  A phone call 
was placed to Diana Young of Bearing Point to obtain this year’s interest through 
November for the NI General Trust Fund.  Unfortunately, this value is not yet 
available so this item is slated for the next meeting. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:20 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 


